
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

January 22, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, William “Chip” Ball, Warburton, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 5:00 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Doug made a motion to go into executive session, Bob 2nd the motion. 

• Chief Andersen was present to discuss his budget.  The chief stated his budget has 

not gone up, though he is requesting a raise due to change of responsibilities.  This is 

the first raise he has requested in many years.  Chief Andersen discussed the part 

time police officers and their duties 

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 


